
From: Maria Shields < >  
Sent: 08 July 2021 09:10 
To: Matthew Diamond <Matthew.Diamond@exeter.gov.uk> 
Subject: 20/0538/OUT -Objection 
 
Re proposed access from Celia Crescent.  
 
Matthew please see attachment regarding proposed double yellow lines.  Maybe discuss with 
highways.   I live at no 34 Celia Crescent and have a shared driveway with number 32.  
 
If the double yellow lines on my side finish outside my property and on the opposite side of road 
finish further up at the block of garages residents  will only park opposite my property causing 
extreme difficulty for myself and neighbour coming out of our drive!! Also residents can still park 
outside number 32 as in the diagram causing a ‘slalom’ effect which will definitely cause problems 
especially for bin lorries/proposed bus - the road is so narrow.  If this ridiculous road access is 
granted I see it as imperative that double yellow lines be extended to both sides of the road outside 
our shared driveway.  
 
Mrs. Maria Shields 
 
From: Maria Shields < >  
Sent: 08 July 2021 11:08 
To: Matthew Diamond <Matthew.Diamond@exeter.gov.uk> 
Subject: 20/0538/OUT 

 
Sorry Matthew forgot to attach this to my last email!! 
 
Maria Shields 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


